
 

 
 
 
LOWER GWYNEDD TOWNSHIP PRESS RELEASE 
 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ACCEPT RESIGNATION OF TOWNSHIP MANAGER 
AND APPOINT INTERIM MANAGER 
 
Spring House, PA- July 27, 2022 

 
At the July 26, 2022 meeting of the Board of Supervisors, the Board accepted the resignation of 

Craig McAnally as Township Manager.  Mr. McAnally has spent twenty-one years serving 

Lower Gwynedd Township and has been our Township Manager for the last six years.  We are 

grateful for Mr. McAnally's service and wish him the best of luck in his next endeavor. 

 

The Township has hired Mimi Gleason as the Interim Manager and has contracted with the 

Meyner Center at Lafayette College to conduct the search to permanently fill the position of 

Township Manager.  Ms. Gleason comes to Lower Gwynedd with twenty years of experience in 

municipal government, fourteen of which were spent as a Township Manager, and the Board is 

confident that Ms. Gleason will be a valuable asset to our Township while the Board works with 

the Meyner Center to fill the position.  The Meyner Center expects the process to take around 

three months. 
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